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The Archdiocese of Boston indicated today that It has
located a written record of the 1985 meeting with Mr, p
Coleman, who olatms that he wa_ sexually abused by a priest
thirty-five years ago. Thl file show_ that Archdiocesan
oF?totals did take action by notifying the proper Church
officials.

The records, contain a summary of a meeting that took
place between _r. John McCormack and Mr. Coleman tn
November, lg8@. They confirm the fact that Mr. Coleman
notified Ft. McCormack of his claim involving Father Richard
Coughlin, a Boston priest who moved to California in 1965.
Ft. Coughltn has minos worked in several capacities in the
Archdiocese of Los Angeles and the Diocese of Orange.

The ?tle also Indicates that Fr. MaCormsck passed the
allega_iona along _o hie superior, Bishop Robert Banks, who
was then Vicar for Administration. Bishop Banks informed
the Diocese of Orange of Mr. Coleman'a accusations against
Fr. Coughltn. Recently, Ft. McCormack confirmed _hat Hr.
Coleman's name appeared in an appointment book for the
November date in 19aS. Fr. McOormack, however, could not
recall _he Speetftom of the massing Ires1?. Zni_lal efforts
by oftlo_ale o_ the Arohdlooeee of Boston were unable to
_urn up a wrt_ten record unttl yesterday. The ftle was out
of its permanent e_orage site due to an extenslve review of
past complaint ftlee ordered by Cardinal Law ae part of a
project to revise and up,kate the Archdiocesan poltay for
handling: eomplatnts o? sexual abuse.
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